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Tabernacle extends its heartfelt sympathy to Sis. Darlene McClung, Sis. Marva “Von” Johnson, and Bro.
Michael Harmon on the passing of their beloved mother, Sis. Justeen Harmon. Funeral services will be
held at Tabernacle on Saturday, March 8, 2025. The family will receive visitors beginning at 9:00 a.m.
until time of service at 10:00 a.m.

Tabernacle expresses its condolences to Sis. Kay Hancock on the passing of her sister, Sis. Priscilla Smith.
The family will receive friends on Friday, February 28, 2025, from 2:30 p.m. until the memorial service at
3:00 p.m. at White's Funeral and Cremation Services, 867 S. James Road.

We are starting preparations for THE LORD'S SUPPER PAGEANT 2025, which will be held at Tabernacle on
Thursday, April 17 and Friday, April 18. You can sign up for various roles that are essential to making the
Pageant a success, such as stage crew, actors, singers, and more. For those of you joining us online, if you
are interested in participating, please contact the church office at 614-253-6707 or email us at
tabernacle@tabernacle-bc.com.

Today is GIVING SUNDAY FOR THE UNITED NEGRO COLLEGE FUND (UNCF). Join the Baptist Pastors
Conference in making a generous contribution to support students and 37 Historically Black Colleges and
Universities (HBCUs). Your donation will help provide essential supplies, computers, meal plans, tuition,
and room and board. Any gift amount is appreciated. For more details on how to give, flyers are available
at the Information Station in the gallery.

The 73%° HOLY CONVOCATION AND CITYWIDE REVIVAL CHOIR will rehearse on the following days from
1:00-3:00 p.m. at Trinity Baptist Church, 461 St. Clair Avenue.

Saturday, March 8 | Saturday, March 15 | Saturday, March 22 | Saturday, March 29
Saturday, April 5 at First Church of God

The 2025 HELEN JENKINS DAVIS SCHOLARSHIP is open to Black/African American graduating seniors of
Columbus City Schools. The application deadline is March 8, 2025. For more information, flyers are
available at the Information Station in the gallery.

Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate). Please
report updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office. The deacons
deliver communion to the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month. If you would like the
deacons to visit you or a loved one, please call the church office and leave a message.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week.



